
Taupo Primary School
Update 

Thursday 28 May, Week 7
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’

‘Hooked on Learning’

 Board of Trustees Meeting - 28 May, 6pm Parents and Community Members 
welcome to attend

There is a Board of Trustees Meeting (via Google Meet) TONIGHT  at 6pm.  
If any parent or community member wishes to access the meeting 

virtually then  please email office@taupoprimary.school.nz  with your 
email address so that we can send you the link to  join the meeting. 

Drop Off / Arriving At School

School starts for all students at the 
normal time of 8.55am.
Students are welcome onsite from 8.15am 
however classes will not be open until 
8.30pm. (Kelly Club will be operating for 
students that need care prior to 8.15).
Gate 1 (Main Office Gate - Tamamutu 
Street) will be the only gate open at 
8.15am.
Gate 3 (Ruapehu Street - Town Gate) will 
be open at 8.45
Gate 5 (Titiraupenga Street - Bus Gate) will 
be open to allow bus students through then 
open for other students at 8.45. 
If an adult is coming onsite (please try and 
avoid doing so) please enter and exit by 
the same gate.

The large service (car)  gate on Tamamutu Street will now be opened at 3pm for 
students to leave through.  Parents MUST NOT ENTER through this gate.

Tracking and Tracing - Parents can 
help by not coming into School.

While we want to operate as 
‘normal’ as possible, during level 2 
we are encouraged to limit the 
number of unnecessary people on 
school site.  For this reason we are 
asking parents / caregivers to 
avoid coming onsite if possible. 
ALL parents (apart from new 
entrant parents) will be required 
to be clear of the school site by 
9.05am



HELP!  HELP!  HELP!
Netball Coordinator/s Wanted

We are still looking for parent help with coordinating our netball teams 
this year.  If you can help please contact the office by phoning 378 4389 or 
email office@taupoprimary.school.nz ASAP.  
A netball notice will be handed out today to Y3 to Y6 students who wish to 
register for netball.  Thank you.

Liz France and Amy Webster
Sports Coordinators

Upcoming Events       

22 October New date for School Photo Day

School lunches have resumed 
this term.  Please remember to 
check that your child’s room is 

correct before placing your order.  
For new students you can 

register and order lunches at 
lunchonline.co.nz  

Lunches are available on 
Wednesdays, Thursday and 

Fridays each week. 

Welcome to our new 
students: Annabelle, 
Fergus and Sophie 

who started at 
Taupo Primary 

School last term.

School Banking with First Credit Union

We wish to advise you that we will not be restarting 
our school banking program in Term 2.

We will continue to monitor the situation, and when 
the time is right and its safe to do so we will be in 
touch to work out the best way to restart for your 
school and families.

If parents would like to continue to save into their 
children’s First Credit Union accounts we would be 
more than happy to help them set up regular 
automatic payments.

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to get 
in touch- we’re here to help!

mailto:office@taupoprimary.school.nz
https://www.google.com/url?q=http://www.lunchonline.co.nz&sa=D&ust=1590630596418000&usg=AFQjCNG1RlPWIjaW1c6L5vNu0pdOJ3qvDQ
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://bit.ly/3fOWVPw&sa=D&ust=1590630596714000&usg=AFQjCNGkg3IOW-xuURuz2CWs2GVtvjjvCg


Sports Club Update
With the announcement of gatherings now moving to 100, clubs are busy preparing 
for their 2020 seasons.  Below is a reminder about close off dates for the following 
codes:

Netball
● Yr 5/6 – Wednesday 1st July

Hockey
● Friday 12th June

Basketball
● Friday 12th June

Football
● Monday 1st June

Taupo Football 2020 Season - Update Flyer (as at 26 May 2020) 

Proposed Season Start Dates: 
First Kicks, Grade 7 & Grade 8: 6 June 
Grades 9 & Up: 13 June 
Proposed Season End dates: 
First Kicks & Grade 7: 15 August*
Grade 8 & Up: 19 September* 
* Unless otherwise affected by COVID-19 

● Registrations closing date: Strictly by the end of Monday 1 June (Queens 
Birthday). 

● Problem with My Comet (online registration)? No problem, just email all 
relevant details to taupojuniorfootball@gmail.com by the cutoff date / time 
and we will assist. 

● Want to withdraw your season registration? Please email 
taupojuniorfootball@gmail.com by Registration Closing date for a full refund. 

https://www.google.com/url?q=http://www.kellyclub.co.nz&sa=D&ust=1590630597259000&usg=AFQjCNECoulOJXpfmy_0cMykc6kHW0ndFA


Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students 
at Taupo Primary School can access swimming 

lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) - $500 to 
advertise for one year (approximately 36 

publications).  Bookings will be taken on a 
first in, first served basis.

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are Supporting safer swimmers at Taupo 
Primary School


